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January 22, 2015

Daniel Ross & Linda Flintoff

Dear Mr. Ross and Ms. Flintoff:

Re: Appeal - Vicious Dog Notice — ACR #628189

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 24, 2014 appealing
the Vicious Dog Notice issued under the City of Greater Sudbury's Animal
Control By-law 2002-285.

705671.2489

wmsmaemiihuva 1 he Hearing Committee of the City of Greater Sudbury has been appoinied to

wawgandsudbura hear Vicious Dog Appeals. The Committee Meeting will begin at 4:00 p.m. on
Thursday, March 12, 2015 in Committee Room C-11 at Tom Davies-Square.
Please bring any information you feel relevant in presenting your position to the
Hearing Committee.

Please be advised that this hearing is a public Process; the agenda will be made
available on the City’s website and the hearing is open to the public to attend.

If you require any further information, do not hesitate to contact me at 674-4455,
ext. 4206.

Yours truly,
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Tanya Thompson

Deputy City Clerk

cc.  D. Barker, Manager of Compliance & Enforcement Services
T. Ronanyszyn, By-law Enforcement Officer





